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Chapleau, Ontario
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P0M 1K0

Telephone (705) 864-0111

Fax (705) 864-1962 E-mail chec@onlink.net
April 2, 2013










              VIA  E-MAIL
Ms. K. Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
Re: Response to Board Staff Submission - 2013 IRM Distribution Rate Application EB-2012-0114 – Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC).
Dear Ms. Walli:

Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation (CPUC) hereby submits its response to the Board Staff Submission to the 2013 IRM Distribution Rate Application for an order or orders approving just and reasonable rates to be effective May 1, 2013. 
CPUC is in agreement with the Board Staff Submission and the intervener, the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition, in their final submission. 
This letter is filed on behalf of Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:
_____________________

Peter Ioannou

Enclosure        

cc:  Marita Morin, Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation.

       Michael Janigan, Counsel for VECC
